
END OF SUMMER BBQ 

Join us!! 
We would love to have a day of fun, 
celebrating another school year beginning 
and another year for the Home and 
Community Support Program. We invite all of 
our families involved in the program along 
with any family member.   

We will have food and lots of outdoor 
activities and games (weather permitting). We 
will have an indoor backup plan if the weather 
is not cooperating with us. There will be some 

water activities, so please come prepared with 
water clothes for your children.  

Please RSVP to 
lindie.vanderspuy@newheightscalgary.com by 
August 15 so we can provide adequate food.  

What: HCS End of Summer BBQ 
When: August 30, 2018 10am-2pm 
Where: New Heights Learning Services  

4041 Breskens Drive SW

New Heights Home and Community Support Program Invites YOU to our Summer BBQ. A 
chance to come together and celebrate before we head back into a new school year! 
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